






























the application.
 

Additionally, the application has been circulated to internal city departments to provide feedback on
the proposal. Upon receipt, Planning staff will provide the applicant with a comprehensive
interdepartmental comments letter which also includes PIM feedback. Once a revised application
package is received, and if there are no further staff concerns, the application will proceed to the
Advisory Design Panel (ADP) for review.

 
Following the ADP’s review, the application will advance to LUPC and Council for consideration of
first and second bylaw readings. The staff report package will also include feedback received at the
PIM, ADP and staff comments. If Council gives first and second Bylaw readings, staff will look for
direction to schedule a Public Hearing where residents will have the opportunity to present their
support or non-support for the application directly to Council. These dates will not be scheduled
until after the application has been reviewed by the ADP.
 
I also wanted to take the opportunity to clarify that the Building Code is not under consideration. We
cannot vary code requirements – this application is a change in Zoning to a Comprehensive
Development (CD) Zone in order to facilitate a subdivision, with an associated Development Permit.
A CD zone is a site specific zone and is being considered because the proposed lot will not meet the
minimums required for lot area and depth in the RS-3 zone (the existing zoning). The proposed new
lot configuration will align with the other properties on the street. With regards to height, the
proposal will align with the RS-3 zoning at 7.7m, with the exception of a stair tower which will be an
additional 1.5m taller in a small part of the building (to the top of the stair tower roof). This does not
require an application for a variance because it would be captured in the CD Zone.
 
I hope that helps a little, but please don’t hesitate to email me directly if you have any additional
questions.
 
Have a nice weekend.
 
Anne Berry (she/her), MCIP RPP
Director, Planning & Development Services
City of White Rock
15322 Buena Vista Avenue, White Rock, BC V4B 1Y6
T 604.541.2293 | www.whiterockcity.ca

 

 

 

From: Andrew McDonald 
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 10:21 AM
To: 



 

Subject: MAJOR Development Proposal 21-023 & 22-019
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Dear Councillors, 
 
I would like to request that on Buena Vista Avenue, everyone’s site lines remain subtle and meet the
present Building Code.  It is for this reason that I request that Council Not Grant the Applicant of
Subject Proposal, any variance to the present Building Code. Could you please advise when the
Council Meeting is on this matter so that I can express my thoughts in person.
 
Thank you for your consideration and thank you for the good work that you All do.
 
Kindest Regards,
 
Andrew McDonald

V4B 1Y1
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